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11th November, 2022. 

Dear parents and carers, 

It has been another busy week but thankfully the weather has improved and the roof and corridor ceiling is drying out. 

Remembrance 

Today, at 11oclock, we commemorated Armistice Day. The children in Key Stage 2 met in the hall 

and stood whilst Anna Rattray played “The Last Post.” Along with the rest of the country, we stood 

in silence for two minutes and then Anna played “Reveille”. The behavior of the children was 

exemplary and Anna’s fantastic playing added a sense of importance to this solemn occasion. 

Thank you Anna. 

 

 

 

Carol singing at Hilliers Garden Centre 

Our year 5 and 6 pupils started the festive season at Hilliers last night with some amazing carol singing. We are very proud of 

you. I would like to thank the parents and carers who supported this event and Miss Ford, Mrs Cox and Mrs Black who 

rehearsed the songs with the children and accompanied them at the event.  

Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 13th December 

A festive lunch will be provided by Chartwells Catering on Tuesday 13th December, please see the menu attached. Children in 

Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 – the school office will order a free festive lunch for these year groups. If your child is in Year 3 – Year 

6 please order via www.mealselector.co.uk no later than Sunday 4th December. The cost of the lunch for Year 3 – Year 6 is £2.52. 

Sports for Champions Sponsor event 

We are looking forward to welcoming Maddi Tarrant to our upcoming sponsor event on 16th November. Here is a link to her 

bio: https://www.sportsforchampions.com/maddi-tarrant/ 

Our school’s crowdfunding page is now live. https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/the-bosham-primary-school-fundraiser if you 

wish to pay any sponsor money electronically. I wonder what our total amount of “spotty dogs, leg drives, press-ups and star 

jumps will be? 
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And finally… 

Millie independently wrote to Jacqueline Wilson about her love of her 

books and her love of writing more generally. In reply, she received a 

signed copy of her new book and a note inspiring her to be a writer. 

Millie is delighted! Well done Millie; it is wonderful to receive a letter 

from someone who inspires you and great for us to hear all about it. 

I hope all the children enjoy the BSA film night tonight. Enjoy your 

weekend. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries 

Christmas Market: Friday 2nd December 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Production: Tuesday 6th December 9:15 and 2pm 

Christmas lunch: Tuesday 13th December  

Pantomime: Wednesday 14th December 

Christmas carol service: 16th December 

End of Term: 16th December 

 

Letters sent this week 

Year R – National Child Measurement Programme 

Year  R – Class photo – Chichester Observer 

Year 6 – important message from Mrs Wattam 
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